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DRUGFREEAZ.ORG - THE PARTNERSHIP FOR A DRUG-FREE AMERICA,
ARIZONA AFFILIATE, ELECTS GARTH STEVENS AS CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

PHOENIX (January 13, 2011) — Snell & Wilmer, along with DrugFreeAZ.org - The Partnership for a
Drug-Free America, Arizona Affiliate, is pleased to announce that Phoenix partner Garth Stevens has
been elected as chairman of the organization’s board of directors.

DrugFreeAZ.org - The Partnership for a Drug-Free America, Arizona Affiliate, is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit
organization established to prevent and reduce illicit drug use by encouraging people to live healthy,
drug-free lives through community-based education. The board of directors is responsible for financial
oversight, strategic planning and policy decisions that guide and sustain the organization. Stevens
has served on the board for the past three years, including in the past year as vice chairman and secretary.

Stevens’ practice at Snell & Wilmer is concentrated in corporate, M&A and securities law. He represents
clients in a variety of industries including high technology products and services, solar energy,
biotechnology and genome sciences, industrial products, food products, real estate development and
waste management services. He is admitted to practice law in Arizona, California and British Columbia.

About Snell & Wilmer L.L.P.

Founded in 1938, Snell & Wilmer is a full-service business law firm with more than 400 attorneys
practicing in nine locations throughout the western United States and in Mexico, including Phoenix and
Tucson, Arizona; Los Angeles and Orange County, California; Denver, Colorado; Las Vegas and Reno,
Nevada; Salt Lake City, Utah; and Los Cabos, Mexico. The firm represents clients ranging from large,
publicly traded corporations to small businesses, individuals and entrepreneurs. For more information,
visit www.swlaw.com.
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